From: Maureen Donahue
To: SaGurney, Pamela
Subject: District Updates

Date: Sunday, November 28, 2021 10:40:18 AM

******** This email originated from outside of the organization. Use caution when replying, opening attachment(s), and/or clicking on URL's. ********

Dear Southwestern Families:

I hope that everyone had a wonderful Holiday! I wanted to provide a couple quick updates and reminders regarding COVID-19. We have seen an increase in positive cases over the past two weeks in all three buildings.

- Change in Quarantine Students can be released from quarantine on the 7th day if they test negative with a NAAT(PCR) or antigen test. You must show proof to the school nurse to be released early.
- Daily Health Screening It is critical that you are doing the daily health screening with temperature checks at home before your child comes to school. The health check has been very helpful in identifying cases early to avoid exposure.
- Universal masking is required at all times in all school buildings.

We are all working to keep school on a regular schedule while continuing with all school activities. We appreciate your support to keep our school open and safe as possible.

Mrs. Donahue

Southwestern Central School District would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Southwestern Central School District directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.

Spam Not spam Forget previous vote